Director’s Report for Pottsgrove Recreation Board

February 13, 2025

Swimming Lessons:
Winter lessons began January 6th. With 22 participants registered. The next session starts
March 3rd and already has 8 children registered.

Community Band
Community Band is practicing for their summer concerts.

As mentioned in the fall - the Community band is going to need storage space for their
instruments. They need approximately 8 X 10 feet of space.

[ reached out to the school district, and they cannot help us as they have no space
available. The best price I found is @ $120 per month (the introductory /month) rate for
this unit would be $82.20 but will slowly increase up to the current going rate of $137 for
a 10 X 10 unit at Cube Storage on North Charlotte next to the High School. I am waiting for
a call back from their manager to see if we can save by paying an annual rate. They are
going to provide me with the rate fora 10 X 10 and a 10 X 15. If it isn’t much more I could
use the additional space for items [ am currently storing in my basement/garage.

Adult Volleyball
Adult Volleyball had 10-13 players each week during the month of January.

Youth Basketball
Youth Basketball returns March 3. We currently have 6 children registered.

Country Line Dancing - Stompin’ Boots
Country Line Dancing will return in March after Cindy recovers from her surgery.

No More Excuses Walk Club
Walk Club will return in April.

Summer Playground

As of today, we have 52 children registered for Summer Playground. I have sent the flyer
for approval to the school district, and I will be making copies and taking it to school soon.
They will also send it digitally to principals and through inner school email.

[ will also be sharing the flyer with the townships asking them to include it with any
information to residents as well as on their websites and social media.

In addition to this I will be asking Lower & West to add Summer Playground Registration
to their electronic communication boards and I am looking into having some new yard

signs made to put at the schools next month.

Contributions
Contribution Letters will be going out next week.

Next meeting will be March 13, 2025 6:30pm via Zoom.



